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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PIMA COUNTY/TUCSON WOMEN’S COMMISSION 

August 7, 2024 
240 N. Court Ave. 

Tucson, AZ   85701 
6:00 p.m. 

 
 

The Pima County/Tucson Women’s Commission meeting originally scheduled for 
Wednesday, August 7, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  The next 
scheduled meeting will be at 6:00 p.m. on September 4, 2024 at the Pima 
County/Tucson Women’s Commission building at 240 N. Court Ave., Tucson, AZ. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


